
 
 

 

January 29, 2021 

 

Dear Faculty and Staff, 

 

These weekly updates will serve as a tool to keep you informed and engaged with 

SMU’s Academic Affairs division as, together, we work to advance the goals of SMU’s 

strategic plan and continue to move SMU forward and upward. If you have suggestions 

for what we should include in future communications, please send your ideas to this 

email address. Previous newsletters are available here. Today’s update falls into three 

categories: 1) Spring 2021, 2) SMU’s Road to R-1, and 3) News and Noteworthy. 

 

Spring 2021 

 

 COVID-19 vaccine plan updates and new website ς See tƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ e-mail from 
{a¦Ωǎ 5ǊΦ .ƻō {ƳƛǘƘ IŜŀƭǘƘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ǳǇŘŀǘŜǎ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ /h±L5-19 vaccine 
planning. We have requested allocations under the ǎǘŀǘŜΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ 

mailto:provost@smu.edu
/Provost/ProvostOffice/Communications
https://blog.smu.edu/coronavirus-covid-19/2021/01/27/smu-covid-19-vaccination-update/
/coronavirus/vaccine?alias=covidvaccine
/coronavirus/vaccine?alias=covidvaccine
/coronavirus?alias=COVID-19-BLOG
https://tdem.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=3700a84845c5470cb0dc3ddace5c376b


Vaccine Provider Locations map for additional vaccination sites and 

availability. Whether you’ve received the vaccine or are still waiting to get it, 

it’s important to continue with the healthy behaviors outlined in our Pledge to 

Protect

  

https://tdem.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=3700a84845c5470cb0dc3ddace5c376b
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course, such as extended testing time or flexible attendance, please refer the student 
to the Disability Accommodations and Success Strategies (

/Provost/ProvostOffice/SAES/StudentSupport/SASP/Services/DASS
https://blog.smu.edu/coronavirus-covid-19/2021/01/12/smu-plans-for-primarily-in-person-fall-2021-semester/




https://blog.smu.edu/researchdays/
https://blog.smu.edu/researchdays/student-registration/
https://scholar.smu.edu/jour/
https://scholar.smu.edu/jour/
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pageviews (exceeding 1,600) of her article, Resisting a rhetoric of active-passivism: 
How evangelical women have enacted new modes and meanings of citizenship in 
response to the election of Donald Trump, in a special issue of the highly regarded 
Quarterly Journal of Speech ŎƻƳƳŜƳƻǊŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ мллǘƘ ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ ǿƻƳŜƴΩǎ 
suffrage.   
 

 Spring faculty meeting debrief ς The spring general faculty meeting took place on 
January 27, SMUFlex-style ς in Crum Auditorium and via Zoom. Faculty Senate 
tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ !ǳǊŜƭƛŜ ¢ƘƛŜƭŜ ƎŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ CŀŎǳƭǘȅ {ŜƴŀǘŜΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘΣ ŀƴŘ L ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ 
address. Congratulations to the following faculty on receiving prestigious teaching 
awards: 

 
o tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ !ǿŀǊŘΥ Wƛƭƭ 5Ŝ¢ŜƳǇƭŜΣ tƘΦ5ΦΤ /ƘŀƛǊ ŀƴŘ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƻǊΣ 

Department of Religious Studies, Dedman College 
o Golden Mustang Award: Natalie Nanasi, J.D.; Director of the Judge Elmo B. 

Hunter Legal Center for Victims of Crimes Against Women and Assistant 
Professor, Dedman School of Law 

o tǊƻǾƻǎǘΩǎ ¢ŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ wŜŎƻƎƴƛǘƛƻƴ !ǿŀǊŘΥ  
 Mark Allen, Ph.D.; Senior Lecturer, Advertising and Director of 

Creative Specializations, Meadows School of the Arts 
 .Ǌƛŀƴ ά{ǉǳƛǊǊŜƭέ 9ƛǎŜǊƭƻh: Professor of Practice, Programming, in 

{a¦Ωǎ DǳƛƭŘƘŀƭƭ 
 

Thanks to those who were able to attend. A recording is available here and 

presentation materials can be found here. Also, faculty can request a copy of the 

book, The Speed of Trust, that I presented during the spring general faculty 

meeting by completing the following form. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth G. Loboa 

Provost and Vice President for  

  Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 

P.O. Box 750221, Dallas, TX  75275-0221 

egloboa@smu.edu 
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